
  PRODUCT CHANGE NOTICE 
 
 

 

8755 W. Higgins Road 
Chicago, IL 60631 

www.littelfuse.com 

1 

Issue Date: June 22th, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
This notice is to inform you of the immediate delay in shipment of a product you have purchased from 
Littelfuse. 
 
Description of the Change: 

 

Reason for The Change: 

 
Effective Date of the Change: 

 
What You Need to Do:   

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service Representative or 
your Inside Sales Representative. We appreciate your business and our continued partnership.    
 
Sincerely, 

 

Zachary Naughton 
Global Product Manager 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

• We will no longer supply the current revision of finished good 00800000; there will be an 
approximate 10 week delay before we can supply a replacement finished good. 

• Due to a partner vendor’s inability to support production of a component required for this 
finished good, Littelfuse will not be able to support production of this finished good at this 
time. 

• Littelfuse has begun the immediate re-design and validation of a replacement component (and 
subsequently replacement finished good) that will perform at or exceeding previous 
performance. 

• This stop shipment is effective immediately, including current open orders. 

• The design update will be completed and launched by the end of Q3 2020. 

• Due to the sudden nature of this change, we will not be able to support additional purchase 
orders with the current components on-hand. Open orders on this part number will require 
delay in projected fulfillment date. 


